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Save the Date 

IFAD Corporate Induction to Member States Representatives 

 

Tuesday, 8 October 2024 

 
 
Distinguished Representatives, 

 

The International Fund for Agricultural Development (IFAD) is pleased to inform Member 

States of the upcoming Corporate Induction Seminar, which will take place on 

Tuesday, 8 October 2024 from 2 p.m. to 5 p.m. (Rome time) at IFAD Headquarters.  

 

A welcome coffee will be organized at 1.30 p.m. 

 

This event is designed to raise awareness on IFAD’s mission, operations and institutional 

governance; promote understanding of our approach to investing in rural people and 

transforming rural economies; and enhance knowledge of tools to support your 

engagement with IFAD. 

 

Please mark your calendars. A formal invitation and the draft agenda for the event will 

be issued in due course. 

 

We look forward to your participation and to a fruitful discussion on advancing our 

shared goals. 

 

Highest regards, 

Office of the Secretary 

 


